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I usually _______ my 
laundry on 
Saturdays. 

I am going to _______ 
a birthday cake for 
my sister tonight. 

I _______ myself a 
cup of coffee as 

soon as I wake up. 

It is not a good idea 
to _______ an enemy 

of Stuart. 

Let’s stay in tonight. 
I am going to 

_______dinner for us. 

She is great at 
_______speeches. 

She spent the 
evening watching 

films and _______ her 
nails. 

I think my business 
will _______a profit 

this year. 

There is so much 
paperwork to 

_______. I will be here 
all day. 
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He promised to 
_______ his best in 

the test. 

_______ the right 
choice is not always 

easy. 

Ken can’t join us 
tonight. He’s already 

_______ plans. 

We had better start 
_______ preparations 
for the trip. We are 
leaving tomorrow. 

The teacher _______ 
some positive 

comments about my 
work. 

How much money do 
you think a pilot 

_______? 

The puppy has 
_______ a great deal 
of damage to the 

sofa. 

This class is so 
boring. Let’s _______ 
an escape during the 

break. 

He is always _______ 
excuses about why 
he is late. I am fed 

up with him. 
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Stop wasting time 
and _______ some 

work. 

Stuart is 
_______some progress 

on his board game 
project. 

Could you please 
_______ sure you 

close the windows 
before you leave? 

_______ your way 
through the 

crowded London 
streets is a 
nightmare. 

I _______ really well 
in all the writing 
competitions at 

school. 

In January everybody 
finds it difficult to 
_______ ends meet. 

I am not going 
skating. I would fall 
and _______ a fool of 

myself. 

Could you _______ 
me a favour and give 
me a lift to the city 

centre? 

karolina sold her 
business idea and 
_______ a fortune. 

She now spends her 
time travelling the 

world. 



karolasenglishblog.com  

 

 

I don’t have a 
dishwasher and so it 

takes me ages to 
_______ the washing 

up every day. 

You have until 
Monday to _______ 

up your mind. 

I always _______the 
bed in the morning. 
It gives me a sense 
of achievement. 

I don’t like it when 
people ask me what I 
_______ for a living. 

Let’s _______ a date 
to meet and talk 

about our business 
idea. How about 

Friday? 

The kids often 
_______ faces behind 

teachers’ backs. 

Sam _______ a joke at 
the start of the 

class, but nobody 
laughed. 

I haven’t eaten any 
chocolate for 3 

weeks, but it hasn’t 
_______ any 

difference to my 
weight. 

I should eat more 
vegetables. It would 

_______ me good. 


